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Columbus Day:  In 1492 Columbus sailed the ocean blue in the 
Nina, the Pinta, and the Santa Maria.  Those are just a few of the 
facts we will discuss on Friday, October 5. SCHOOL CLOSED ON 
MONDAY, OCTOBER 8 FOR COLUMBUS DAY. The entire Bobbie 
Noonan’s Staff will attend an inservice day. 

Stop, Drop and Roll:  Did you know that October is Fire 
Prevention Month?  We look forward to the Homer Fire 
Department visiting us. Don’t forget to ask your child what to do 
if their clothes catch on fire: Stop, Drop and Roll. 

Fire Drills:  To reinforce the fire department visit, we will be 
conducting our monthly fire drills on Wednesday and Thursday, 
October 22 and 23. The fire drills are very important because they 
teach the children how to exit the building if there ever was a 
fire.  

The Great ShakeOut This world wide earthquake drill will be 
practiced on Thursday, October 18. Drop, cover, and hold!  

Fall Field Trip On Friday, October 26, the PreK and  Kindergarten 
children will be going to Konow’s Corn Maze in Homer Glen, 
where each child will get a chance to participate in a variety of 
fun fall activities.  

 
Our little ghosts and goblins will be very busy this month with all the 

upcoming events. Take time to read below to see what is going on 

during the Month of October. 

Bobbie Noonan’s Family Fall Harvest: 

The staff and students are looking 
forward to our Family Fall Harvest  
on Tuesday, October 9 from 6 PM-
7:15 PM.  Please join us for a night 

of games, activities, and crafts 
centered on our new season. Come 
hungry, a delicious dinner will be 

served. Please return your RSVP, if 
you haven’t already done so.  
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Upcoming 

Events 

 October 4, 15, 
23, and 31 Music 

 October 8 
Columbus Day 
SCHOOL CLOSED 

 October 9  
Family Fall 
Harvest Dinner 

 October 11 and 
12 
Tornado Drills 

 October 18 
Fire Dept. Visit 
and The Great 
ShakeOut 
Earthquake Drill 

 October 22 and 23 
Fire Drills 

 October 24 
Bookmobile 

 October 26 
PreK and 
Kindergarten Field 
Trip 

 October 30 & 31 
Halloween Parties 
and Parades  

 October 31 
Happy Halloween! 
SAVE THE DATE… 

The Young 
Nursery/Nursery Sing-a-
Long at our school on 

Thursday, December 6. 
The Junior, PreK, and 

Kindergarten Christmas 
Music Programs will be on 
Saturday, December 8 at 
the Noonan Academy in 
Mokena, Juniors- 1PM 

PreK- 2PM 
Mrs. Logsdon’s Class 3PM 

 
 
 

 
 



         



Our Halloween Parties and 
Parades will be on Tuesday and 
Wednesday, October 30 & 31.  

*Mrs. Logsdon’s Class will have 
their party/parade on 
WEDNESDAY ONLY.* 

The Halloween costume parades 
will begin promptly at 9:15AM. 
The children and staff will walk 
on the sidewalk down Cedar 
Creek Court and back. Families 
are welcome to line up and 
watch the Halloween Parade.  

Masks should not be worn to 
school.  Also, please limit the 
amount of accessories on your 
child’s costume. Be sure 
costumes are short enough to 
avoid tripping.  We are also 
discouraging any costumes that 
may be violent in nature.  As you 
know, every Halloween creates 
an abundance of excitement in 
our children.  Please help us by 
adhering to our costume policy 
by not promoting scary or violent 

BOO! It’s Halloween! 

Food Policy 

 

For Every 
Child, 

Everyday, 
Another 

Adventure  
In Learning 
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characters. Thank you in advance 
for your cooperation.    

 

Please send your child to  

school in their costume. 

Day care parents please have an 
extra change of clothes to change 
your child into after the party.  If 
possible please have your child 
wear the change of clothing 
under their costume.  

Thank you for your help 
and cooperation! 

If you wish to send in a treat for 
your child’s class, thank you, but 
please remember our food policy.  

We have an additive, 
preservative, and sugar free 
center.  Fresh fruit, fresh 

vegetables, and Pepperidge Farm 
Goldfish are some examples. 
Party counts will be in your 

child’s weekly newsletter.   
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Happy Birthday!!! 
10/1 Brennan Burke 

10/1 Benjamin and Lucas Zutant 
10/2 Hailey Behrendt 

10/2 Kohen Krzeszewski 
10/3 Moira Ginn 

10/5 Addison Rekruciak 
10/6 Ryder Mooi 

10/10 Emma Connolly 
10/12 Lilly Vehe 

10/18 Isabelle de la Vauvre 
10/20 Alex Eisin 

10/20 Henry Simons 
10/21 Regan Hitztaler 

10/21 Nora and Jake Paoletti 
10/27 Ahmad Yassin 
10/25 Demi Radja 

10/31 Ivan Hitztaler 
 

 



 

Bobbie Noonan’s  

Child Care 

13230 Cedar Creek Ct 

Homer Glen, IL 60491 

Phone: 

708-301-3939 

Fax: 

(708) 301-2784 

E-mail: 

homer.director@bobbienoonans.com We’re on the Web! 
www.bobbienoonans.com 

homer.director@bobbienoonans.com 
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Parents are invited to come to school and read a book to their child’s 
class. The children would love to show off their parents to their friends 
at school. If you would like to participate please contact your child’s 
teacher, or email the office at homer.director@bobbienoonans.com to 

arrange a time.  

Calling All Parents!! 

Photo Monkyee Pictures 
Please make sure to return all picture proofs and/or orders by the scheduled date. 
 

 

Library on Wheels 

Once a month, we are very fortunate to have a visit from the Homer 
Library Bookmobile. Each age group participates. The children are read a 
story, and are able to check out a library book for the month. These books 
are to remain at school. The teachers often read the selections to the class 
or the children will pick a book to read during class library time. The 
bookmobile is enjoyable for the whole school to participate in. The 
children enjoyed their first visit of the year last month. This month, the 
bookmobile will visit us on Wednesday, October 24.  

 Pick Up/Drop Off 
It is very important to adhere to the pick up and drop off times that your child is registered for.  
The building is staffed according to those certain times, and it is important that we stay within 
the child to teacher ratio. If there is a change in your child’s pick up or drop off time, please 
contact the office as soon as possible.  
DON’T FORGET! Please have your child wash hands when arriving to school.  

 

 

 
HAVE YOU SIGNED UP FOR THE 

REMIND APP? 
ARE YOU READING YOUR 

CHILD’S NEWSLETTERS ON OUR 
WEBSITE? 
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